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• Limerick SU came to visit and were thoroughly impressed with our union and the way it 
operates. 

• Had our first meeting with the PVC, Judy Williams, to discuss our plans for the year and 
how she can be of assistance to these.  

• Filmed the Canvas introduction video with El and CED to be shown to students as an 
introduction to the canvas tool.  

• Attended an SU Marketing introduction for information on the department and how we 
need to operate for them to get the best content at the best time, as well as how we are 
to make content. 

• Met with the Deans of all three faculties to discuss our plans for the year and get to know 
them and how they can best assist us. We learned of the struggles each faculty faced 
last year and their current priorities for the year ahead. 

• Attended SUT+ in Coleraine, as a continuation from the training received in Tralee. There 
were many more additional sessions that we could attend to further our knowledge and 
skills as an officer.  

• Attended Community of Practice meeting with the Student Rep Co-Ordinators to 
discussing rep trainings and the best practice amongst schools according to the NSS 
scores. Letting them know about school specific trainings that will be happening this 
year.  

• Delivered the undergraduate faculty and school rep trainings which was well attended. 
Included important contacts, school contacts, roles of a rep and plans for the year.  

• Attended the freshers festival discussion with Stephen to help get an understanding of 
his vision for the festival. 

• Meetings surrounding video enhanced learning and the upcoming pilot of this.  

 


